
 
 
(Pictured left to right:  Boy Scouts: Jason Held, Philip Gentz and Spencer Mitchell with a donation bag.  Photo by 
Susan Grenda, Assistant Scoutmaster) 
 

Used Clothing Shed  
 
Fall is in the air!  Have you been cleaning out closets?  Garage Sale clothing left over?  Don’t 
quite know what to do with those gently used, outgrown, clothes?  There is now a Used Clothing 
Drop-Off Shed in the parking lot of Trinity United Methodist Church on Whitehaven Road.  Boy 
Scout Troop 510 and St. Pauly Mission have partnered together in this ongoing fundraiser.  This 
is a win-win for everyone involved!  Now, you have a convenient location to drop off clothes; 
quite possibly the only site on Grand Island.  Boy Scout Troop 510 is reimbursed by the pound 
for these donations.  The clothing is picked up by St. Pauly Mission and will be given to people 
who can use it here in the U.S. and in Developing Countries. 
The shed is maintained by each scout family with 2 week rotating assignments.  Since it’s 
placement at Trinity in May, we have been overwhelmed by the generous donations received.  
Boy Scout Troop 510 would like to thank the community for their support of this fundraiser. 
Items accepted are:  All clothing, shoes, belts, purses, blankets, sheets, drapes & stuffed animals.  
Please, no rags, pillows, fabric scraps, toys or household goods. 
All donations are tax deductible and receipts for your donation are available at the shed.   
 


